
NEW YEARS GREETINGS 2025  

In the next issue, January, 2025, the Guiding Light will be inserting a special “HAPPY 

NEW YEAR” page. 

If you would like your name included in the special New Year’s greeting page, please 

complete the form below and submit it with your donation to the Temple office by 

December 18, 2024. 

Please print my/our name(s) under ‘New Year Greetings’ in the upcoming January 

2025 issue of the GUIDING LIGHT. 

  

NAME(S): 

__________________________________________________________________ 

  

ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________ 

  

GREETING:  

_____________________________________________________________________ 

  

______________________________________________________________________ 

  

  

  

 


